
 
 
 
 
  
   

PROGRAM ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

The Advocacy Institute Is Pleased to Present 
 

New Jersey Firearms Law Update    
 

April 15, 2025 
12:30 p.m. – 1:30 p.m. 

 
WEBINAR 

 
 

Program Summary 
 

This program will provide an overview and update of New Jersey firearms law.  The presenter will 
discuss crimes involving firearms and the criminal consequences of firearms convictions, with an 
emphasis on the Graves Act.  He will also provide firearms legislation updates and discuss some 
recent case studies.   

 
Eligibility 

 
This program is open to County Prosecutors and Assistant Prosecutors, Assistant and Deputy 
Attorneys General in the Department of Law and Public Safety’s Division of Criminal Justice, and 
law enforcement officers in their respective offices.       

 
 

Faculty 
 

Jerome Neidhardt is a Special Deputy Attorney General/Acting Supervising Assistant Prosecutor 
in the Sussex County Prosecutor’s Office.  He is assigned to the Sussex County Guns, Gangs and 
Narcotics Task Force, where he prosecutes drug distribution and firearms cases.  SDAG/ASAP 
Neidhardt has litigated numerous cases to trial, prosecuted juvenile cases, sex crimes and grand 
jury cases and second chaired a homicide trial. He was in private practice for two years before 
joining the Sussex County Prosecutor’s Office.  Prior to law school, SDAG/ASAP Neidhardt 
worked in the water and sewage pump distribution field, and might be the only licensed attorney 
in New Jersey who is also a licensed well pump installer.  SDAG/ASAP Neidhardt clerked for the 
Hon. N. Peter Conforti, J.S.C., in Sussex County. He holds a B.A. in History, summa cum laude, 
from Nyack College and a J.D., cum laude, from Seton Hall University School of Law.    

 
 



 
CLE Credit 

 
NJ CLE Credit:  This program has been approved by the Board on Continuing Legal Education 
of the Supreme Court of New Jersey for 1.2 hours of total CLE credit. Of these, 0.0 qualify as 
hours of credit for ethics/professionalism. 

 
Registration 

 
Those who are eligible to apply should use the Zoom Webinar registration link in the Program 
Announcement email.  Students who are registered will receive a confirmation email with a link 
to access the program.   
 
Students must download Zoom before the webinar in order for the AGAI to record polling 
responses that are required for attendance verification and CLE credit.   
 
 
The AGAI will be unable to verify attendance or grant CLE credit to students who have not 
downloaded Zoom before the webinar.     

 
 


